
 
 

 
 

Date 19 May 2007 
Page 28 
Scale 100%  

 

         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

COPYRIGHT: Extracted by TNS Media Intelligence. The contents of the publication from which these 
extracts have been taken are copyright works and without prior permission may not be copied or 
otherwise reproduced (even for internal purposes) or resold or scanned to an internet/intranet site. 

 

EDINBURGH A computer
system designed to reduce the
estimated 19 out of 20 false
alarms from neonatal baby
electronic monitoring
equipment was announced
yesterday (Melanie Reid
writes).
Alarms in neonatal units are

linked to monitoring probes
but they can sound when a
baby moves or is being
handled, for instance when a
nappy is changed.
Professor Neil McIntosh at

the University of Edinburgh,
said: “We have devised a
system that looks at the
monitoring data as a whole,
for instance changes to the
heart rate and respiratory rate
together as opposed to
individually. This is more
likely to indicate if there is
indeed a problem.”
Prof McIntosh’s work is

funded by the premature baby
charity BLISS. Premature baby
numbers are rising, against a
falling overall birth rate.

Fewer false alarms for babies


